

Volleyball Sub and Pretzel Sandwich Sale
Money and orders are due April 7, 2016
Pick Up – Wednesday April 20, 2016 – after practice
** Please submit 1 check for both sub and pretzel sandwiches.  The check should be made payable to “Northern Girls Volleyball Booster”

Any question please contact: 
Coach Gaido
